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Hi Gary—
At first, I was going to call to say thank you for the ASTP info you sent 
me yesterday, but I decided to impress you with my e-mail "expertise" (such 
as it is) instead.
So, thank you for sending me the info. I’ll share a copy with Pat Vieira, 
PC's public affairs officer.
She would be the person to ask whether we have received any more ASTP press 
clippings. You can reach her at ext. 1962.
You may also wish to ask whether she's received any news-clips about the 
Washington race. I had forwarded the info you sent me to her, and I know 
she did a news release about it.

Dea Carcieri
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